
Church Policy on CLC Use by Outside Groups  

Non-Profit Organizations are allowed to use the CLC upon approval by the Church 

Council (for example - Girl Scouts/RACBL/Fight For Sight Foundation).  Any free use of 

the CLC shall be understood as supportive in nature, but not an endorsement by the 

Church, unless the organization is directly supported through our unified church budget 

(for example - FISH/Gideons International/American Bible Society).  Church policy does 

not allow informal groups or individuals to use the CLC for fundraising to benefit an 

individual, whether church member or non- church member. 
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